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Agenda Item 
Item 7. F. - Education and Outreach 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The Tour with the Savage Chamber of Commerce and the MPCA has 120 people reserved as of Friday August 16th.  

Speakers that have agreed to speak are Joel Groten of USGS; who will speak about the increase in the flow and sediment 

that USGS has documented through monitoring.  Lee Nelson, Upper River Services, will speak about how the high water has 

impacted river navigation this year and Ben Doane of CHS has agreed to find someone from either CHS or Cargill to talk 

about how the high water has impacted their business this summer. 

I will be speaking to MPCA on Monday, August 19 about speakers they have lined up.  It would be great to have one of the 

member of the Board of Managers welcome the passengers 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday August 21, 2019 


